Anne Miller

Why are cruise ships being allowed to dump wastewater anywhere close to Puget Sound given that
Puget Sound is already polluted? This should not be allowed!

Ideally, cruise ships should be prohibited from docking in Seattle.

If they unfortunately are allowed to dock, they should be required to turn off their engines and run
systems off the electric grid.

Cruise ships are an outdated technology. CRUISE SHIPS ARE BAD FOR THE ENVIRONMENT
AND A VECTOR FOR DISEASE. The Department of Ecology should do the responsible thing
and move towards limiting and eventually banning polluting cruise ships in Puget Sound and WA
waters.



